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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE—PRESS RELEASE

QUINTELICIOUS BELLEVILLE KICKS OFF OCT. 9

Belleville, ON Sept. 25, 2024 - Quintelicious Belleville invites you to “fall” in
love with Belleville through a culinary experience featuring Belleville's unique

restaurants from Wednesday, Oct. 9 to Saturday, Oct. 26, 2024.

In partnership with the City of Belleville, the Bay of Quinte Regional
Marketing Board and Discover Belleville, the Downtown District BIA invites all

foodies to try something new in Belleville.

The 13 participating restaurants will offer a fall-inspired prix-fixe menu with

lunch offerings starting at $20 and three-course dinners starting at $40.

“Quintelicious is a chance for residents and visitors alike to treat themselves to

an elevated dining experience here in Belleville,” said Mayor Neil Ellis.

“This year's event will be a great opportunity for our local restaurants to
highlight their offerings on a national level as we welcome participants in the
Canada Soccer Toyota National Championships U-15 Cup to our region this
October,” said City of Belleville Tourism Specialist Michelle Lochan. “We are

looking forward to a fantastic turnout for Quintelicious 2024!"

Participating restaurants include Capers, Burger Revolution, The Lark, The
Smokin’ 116 Bistro, L'Auberge de France, BaylLeaf, Sans Souci, OXUS Kebob &
Shawarma, The Kafana, Paulo's & Dinkel's Restaurants, Rodeo Roadhouse, The

Local Social House and Little Italy on 62.

Visit DOWNTOWNBELLEVILLE.CA
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Visit Quintelicious.ca to choose from a variety of prix-fixe menus, and you too

will ‘fall” in love with Belleville!
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For more information please contact:
Yona Harvey, Public Relations & Membership Coordinator
e-mail: membership@downtownbelleville.ca

Phone: 613-968-2242

Visit DOWNTOWNBELLEVILLE.CA



